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Comments: Dear USDA Forest Service, the Bureau of Land Management, and the National Park Service,

 

Please do not allow e bikes on federal lands. I have almost been mown down by Mountain bikers using only

human power while hiking. I cannot imagine trying to dodge e bikes going at speed. In addictions, the erosion

caused by mountain bike trails is significant and will become worse with e bikes. E bikes will also increase the

incursion of humans into wildlife habitat. Our wildlife is already at risk due to human incursions. They do not need

more.

 

Respectfuly,

Jann Johnson


